
 

 

 

 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 5TH, 2022 

                                      

THE BELIZE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE & INDUSTRY CONGRATULATES NARI SELF 

CARE FOR THEIR PRESENTATION AT THE NATIONAL M.S.M.E. ROADSHOW LAUNCH 

 

- For Immediate Release- 

It is with great pleasure and esteem that the Belize Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

congratulates our very own micro-enterprise member, Sheena Smith of Nari Self Care for her 

inspiring presentation at the launch of the National Micro, Small and Medium Enterprise 

(M.S.M.E) Roadshow. 

The BCCI is proud to contribute our support and encouragement to all our members who continue 

to drive our country’s economic growth and development while creating employment for the 

Belizean populace.  

 

- End – 
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